
CHECK THE
CALENDAR!

 
WE WILL BE

CLOSING EARLY
ON THE 23RD

AND 30TH THIS
MONTH!

REMINDERS:

Welcome to the Streaming
Newsletter
WRITTEN BY HARRISON BLEIBERG

Here we are,  on the last month of 2020!  You made i t !
Soon,  we wi l l  enter a New Year together -  a year f i l led with new
beginnings,  new chal lenges,  and new oppritunit ies to impress .

As we begin this t ime of transit ions -  th is t ime where some of our
students are leaving their  old classrooms and transit ioning into new
ones - i t  is  important to remember what we have learned this year ,  and
not go into 2021 empty-handed.

Let us move forward into 2021 with a renewed regard for others ,
pat ience to deal with the unexpected,  and an unquenchable thirst  for
knowledge.

Happy Hol idays,  and Happy New Year,  Stream Family !
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What Each Class is
Learning
INFANT ROOM

-  Tummy Time or Guiding to Help Walk
- Saying Chi ld 's Name 
- Teaching names of the body parts
- Reading the color and shape book
- Dai ly Spanish 

TODDLER ROOM

-  Alphabet Recognit ion I-L
- Finger count ing
- Learning Tert iary Colors
- Work on ASL s ign language words
- Dai ly Spanish

PRESCHOOL ROOM

-  Introduct ion to div is ion
- Pract ic ing on writ ing
- Reading pract ice
- Dai ly Spanish

PRE-K/ KINDERGARTEN

-  Ident ifying math patterns
- Please/Thank You 
- Writ ing advanced words
- Problem solving
- Dai ly Spanish

MAKE SURE YOU ARE CHECKING YOUR
CHILD'S FOLDER ON A DAILY BASIS! YOUR
CHILD COULD HAVE HOMEWORK!

Our Focus In December

Themes:
Winter

Christmas
Holidays Around the World
Problem Solving and Taking

Turns



December
Birthdays

Happy Birthday to you!!!

Alex B. 
12/3

Turning 4
Austin M. 

12/12
Turning 6

Capri W. 
12/17

Turning 4
Zuri O. 
12/22

Turning 2

Mila H. 
12/25

Turning 3



CREATING YOUR CHILD'S
FUTURE!

From the Directors 
We are beyond excited to enter

2021 with you all! In this time of so
many transitions, we are elated
that you have chosen us to be
such a large part of your child's

life.
Thank you!


